NCBA Safety Policy for Last Minute Practice Changes:

Occasionally, during the course of a season, a situation arises that results in a practice being cancelled or postponed at the last minute.  While this is very rare, the NCBA has established the following protocol for handling these situations.

In the event a practice is cancelled or moved to a different location within a half-hour of its scheduled start time, the NCBA will use best efforts to send an email to all families notifying them of the change.  Parents should be sure to notify their children that if they have already been dropped off at a gym, the children should NOT leave the premises under any circumstances until their parent or guardian arrives.  They are to call their parents to arrange to be picked up.  If they do not have a cell phone, they should ask to borrow someone else’s or the coach’s.  If the practice location changes, the coaches have been instructed not to drive players to another location.
